
 

 

 

           

16 November 2023 

 

Request 

Please supply the following information by e-mail:  

1) Any correspondence (e-mails, letters, etc.) between 1st January 2022 and 30th June 2022 that took place 
between Constable Simon Crowcroft on the one hand, and the Minister of Infrastructure on the other hand, 
where the subject of the correspondence was the proposal to create a skate park at South Hill Park or on the 
Learner Driver's Reversing Bays adjacent to the Park.   

 

2) Any correspondence (e-mails, letters, etc.) between 1st January 2022 and 30th June 2022 that took place 
between Constable Simon Crowcroft on the one hand, and Deputy Sam Mezec of Reform Jersey on the other 
hand, where the subject of the correspondence was the proposal to create a skate park at South Hill Park or 
on the Learner Driver's Reversing Bays adjacent to the Park. 

 

Response 

1 and 2 – the information is not held.  

Following a search of emails by reference to Skate Park, South Hill Park and Learner Driver’s Reversing 
Bays, we confirm there have been no emails or correspondence between the Constable and Minister of 
Infrastructure or Deputy Sam Mezec in relation to this matter.  

 

 

 


